



Organization of Scientific Area Committees for Forensic Science
Forensic Science Standards Board Meeting
May 15, 2024, 12:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. ET

- 12:00 p.m. CALL MEETING TO ORDER - ROLL CALL** **Andy Smith**
- 12:05 p.m. Standards and Documents in Process [Action/Vote/Information]** **John Jones**
1. Ballot Results [[Attachment](#)] **D. Sirk**
 2. SDO Published & OSAC Proposed Reviews
 - a. Registry Re-circulations: 1 Discussion - **VOTE DUE: 5/20/2024** [[Vote](#)]
 - i. [2022-S-0011](#), Standard for Construction of Multilocus Databases **Sobieralski/Lindquist**
 - b. Registry Petitions: 1 Discussion - **VOTE DUE: 5/20/2024** [[Vote](#)]
 - i. [2024-S-0001](#), Guidance Document for Understanding and Implementing the Minimal Components of a Quality Assurance Program in Forensic Anthropology **Conlon**
 - ii. [2022-S-0034](#), Standard for the Expression of Source Opinions in FDE **Swofford/Angel**
 - c. Registry Review: 2 New Introductions - **PETITION DUE: 6/5/2024** [[Review](#)]
 - i. [ASTM E3175-23](#), Practice for Training in the Forensic Exam. of Hair by Microscopy {[Intro](#)} **Taylor**
 - ii. [2023-N-0005](#), Standard Practice for Training a Forensic Glass Practitioner {[Intro](#)} **Taylor**
 - d. Registry Management: 2 New Introductions - **PETITION DUE: 6/5/2024** [[Review](#)]
 - i. [ASTM E3272-23](#), Guide for the Collection of Soils and Other Geological Evidence for Criminal Forensic Applications {[Intro](#)} **Taylor**
 - ii. [ASTM E3294-23](#), Guide for Forensic Analysis of Geological Materials by Powder X-Ray Diffraction {[Intro](#)} **Taylor**
 - e. 5-year Review for Registry [[Process](#)] [[List of Standards](#)] **D. Sirk**
 - f. [Cross Cutting Documents](#): [[Attachment](#)]
 - g. Standards [Open for Comment](#) at SDOs: [OSAC Website](#)
- 1:25 p.m. New Business [Action/Information]**
3. FSSB Task Group Activities [[Attachment](#)] **S. Walker**
 - a. Interpretation Scales [[Attachment](#)] **J. Nye**
 - b. Nominations - SOFT/AAFS Representatives [Hand Vote] **S. Walker**
 - c. Process Improvement **J. Gurvis**
 - d. Proficiency Testing [[Attachment](#)] **C. Taylor**
 - e. RTG Training Standards Update **RTG Chairs**
 4. SAC Updates - As Needed **SAC Chairs**
 - a. Digital/Multimedia Publication [[Attachment](#)] **Sims/Jones**
 5. FSSB Meeting Updates **John Jones**
 - a. June In Person Meeting [[Agenda](#) | [Logistics](#)] **D. Sirk**
 - b. Other Invited Attendees **J. Jones**
- 1:55 p.m. Action Item Recap** **C. DeGrange**
- 2:00 p.m. ADJOURN**